
SEEF A DISCUSSION GROUP

Snejana Tempest, University of Michigan, Ann Arbor

I welcome all members of SEEF A to take part in a discussion group that has been

organized and has the e-mail address: SEEF A@umich.edu. I have put all SEEF A members on the

list of the discussion group. Please let me know if you do not wish to be part of the discussion

group. My e-mail address is: tempest@umich.edu. I will be glad to add the names of anyone who

has been missed
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